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    Greater Detroit Chapter, Barbershop Harmony Society 

Special Meeting  

May 8, 2023 

Attendees: Ted Barbret, George Burkett, Geoff d’Allemand, Joe DeSantis, John 

Marsh, Tom Marciano, Keith Opal, Craig Roney, Steve Sutherland. 

Absent: Mike Schulte. 

The meeting was convened at 8:30 PM by President DeSantis.  

G. d’Allemand presented the contract proposal from the guest quartet, New 

Fangled Four, for their appearance at our Fall, 2023 Show.  During the discussion, 

questions arose regarding the lack of specific information in the contract regarding 

the exact number of plane tickets and the class of tickets the quartet is requesting 

that the Chapter pay for. The Board members were in agreement that we would not 

approve paying for tickets above Business Class and that the total number of 

tickets purchased be no more than four (one for each of the quartet members). 

G. Burkett moved and C. Roney seconded a motion to approve the contract 

pending clarification of the two outstanding issues. Motion carried. 

G. d’Allemand will contact the quartet and seek clarification regarding the issues 

and necessary alteration of the contract language. 

Adjournment  at 8:40 PM.  

Respectfully submitted: Craig Roney, Secretary  

Minutes Approved: May 15, 2023 


